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SYSL Board Meeting 

Monday, November 10, 2014 
 

CALL TO ORDER: 

Meeting called to order at  7:13 
 

ROLL CALL:  

East Sac hosted at Coloma Community Center. Absent: Clarksburg, Davis, Southgate 
 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES: 

Motion to approve made by Land Park, seconded by West Sac. 

Motion passed unanimously. 
 

FIRST VICE REPORT: 

 A couple of coaches received red cards. A team showed up to play without a head coach and then 

the substitute coach got a red card. Referees need to do a better job in checking in teams/coaches.. 
 

HEAD COACH REPORT: 

We still need a Head Coach! Nothing else to report. 

 

HEAD REFEREE REPORT: 
Bruce passed out the 2014 send off report through Nov. 6. There were six coach sendoffs since last 

Board meeting. At January / February meeting will look at adopting a SYSL league Code of 

Conduct. We will review PAD procedures at Jan ? Feb meeting. Bruce would like to all video at 

initial PAD. 

 

TREASURER’S REPORT: 

No report. 
 

REGISTRAR’S REPORT: 

November invoices for Registration fees and fingerprinting have been sent out and should be paid. 

No guest players allowed for Cup play, they need to be added to your Goldenrods.  

 

SECRETARY’S REPORT  

Dixon will host the January meeting at the Senior Center. 

 

PRESIDENT’S REPORT: 

This year’s Soccer Expo is Jan 31-Feb 1 in Monterrey. 

 

COMMITTEE REPORT:     

CCSL updates: 

 



Seeding Committee/Scheduling 

The reseeding is complete for the most part. Have your Coaches check schedules again for 

changes. 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

Push SoccerFest – only $30 oer team. 

Deadline this weekend for SoccerFest and District Cup although it will be extended due to 

shortage of teams. 

Code of Conduct for Parents and Coaches. Handouts: “SYSL Parent Sideline Ethics Policy” and 

“Zero Tolerance Policy Against Abuse” Please take these away, think about it. Bruce would like to 

have something finalized by February. Suggestions: Spanish version, streamline to one page. 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

Needles were found on the field at Lawrence Park in Fruitridge. The game was allowed to proceed. 

The referee should have stopped the game and asked for help to walk the field to make sure it’s 

safe to play. Fruitridge Club has put these measures into place: Referees will walk the field, 

coaches will walk the field, and Fields Coordinator will also walk the field on Friday night when 

lining it. 

 

GOOD OF GAME: 

To John Thompson for all of his hard work getting SYSL reseeding and scheduling done! 

To Fruitridge Soccer Club for hosting at Caballo Blanco.  

To Fruitridge and Inter Youth teams for winning their divisions at the Roseville tournament. 

 

ADJOURNMENT: 

Motion to adjourn made by Land Park, seconded by West Sac.  

Meeting adjourned at 9:15 

 

NEXT MEETING: 

November 10, 2014 

Host Club: East Sac 

Location: TBD 

See SYSL website for map and directions 

 

 


